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Gallery Vidoe: Erwin Wurm at the Lehmann Maupin 
Gallery 
 
Our intrepid reporters caught up with Erwin Wurm at the opening reception for his 
latest exhibit “gulp.” Rachel Lehmann of the Lehmann Maupin gallery says, “What 
you get is not what you see. It looks very funny and it looks very easy but really 
when you analyze what you look at it’s much more complex.” 
 
http://vimeo.com/16606708 
 


